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     Minutes of the Meeting of Oct 26, 2011 

Senate Undergraduate Committee on Curriculum 

 

 

 Present: Akan, A.; Banoum, B.; Feinerman, R.; Gorokhovich, Y.; Hyman, D.; 

Jacobson, B.; Whittaker, R.  

 

A quorum was present.  All votes were unanimous. 

 

1. The minutes of the meeting of Oct 12, 2011 were approved. 

 

2.  Proposals from the Department. of History to change the alpha codes of HIS 

(AAS) 351 and HIS (AAS) 353 were approved.  

 

3. Proposals from the Department of History to create a new interdisciplinary minor 

in Classical Civilization and the Classical Tradition and to change the Course note 

of HIA 314 were approved, the first subject to minor editing. 

 

4. Proposals from the Interdisciplinary Program in Linguistics to change the B.A. 

Degree requirements  and the cross-listings of  LNG 321 (SPV 322), LNG (SPV) 

324 and the cross-listing and prerequisites of LNG (SPV) 323 were approved. 

 

5. Proposals from the Interdisciplinary Program in Linguistics to change the 

prerequisite of LNG 335 and withdraw courses SPV 322, 323 and 324 were 

approved. 

 

6. A proposal from the Department of Sociology to create an experimental course, 

SOC 244, was approved. 

 

7. A proposal from the Departments of Sociology and Journalism, Communication 

and Theatre to cross list MMS 244 was approved, pending approval from the 

Department of Journalism, Communication and Theatre. 

 

8. A proposal from the Departments of Political Science and Latin American and 

Puerto Rican Studies to cross list POL 234 was approved, pending minor editing. 

 

9. Proposals from the Department of Economics and Business to change the Degree 

Requirements of the  46 credit BBA program and the Degree Requirements of the 

67 credit major in Accounting, BS, were tabled, pending more information from 

the Department. 

 

 



10. The UCC will hold its next meeting with the Ad Hoc Committee on Gen Ed on 

Nov. 2
nd

 @ 3:30 in Carman 242.  The meeting will be an open hearing on the 

Pathways 30 Credit Common Core proposal which will be sent to the campus on 

Nov. 1
st
. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Jacobson 

 

 


